
	
  
	
  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

With the leadership of Father Greg and the team work of our faculty and staff this year 
has been amazing as we worked together to help each child become a person of faith, a 
critical thinker and an active member of Madonna del Sasso Community!!  

Thank you for your commitment and faith to the mission of MDS.  It is with your 
dedication to Catholic education that has helped us to sustain our school!  

We would like to say thank you to Mr. Hodges, President of our Advisory Board, Mrs. 
Poudrier, President of our Home School Association, and board members. We truly 
appreciate your dedication and countless hours of service to our school. We encourage 
everyone to attend HSA meetings next year to share your opinions and concerns as we 
work together providing the vision, mission and goals for MDS. Also a BIG thank you to 
all our volunteers this year for your countless hours given freely to support our school 
events, fundraisers, yard duty, fieldtrips and more!! THANK YOU!   

We would like to wish our families who will not be returning all the best in their new 
homes and schools.  We would also like to take this time to thank Mr. Swagerty, our 
middle school language arts teacher, for his dedication to MDS this year.  Mr. Swagerty 
will be moving to Portland to be closer to his family. He will be missed, but we know he 
will continue to inspire students as he continues his teaching career. We are currently in 
the interviewing process for this position. 

Congratulations to all our students at Madonna del Sasso for a wonderful school year! 
We wish you all a wonderful summer; remember to take time for Faith, Family and Fun! 
 
We look forward to seeing you all in August! 
 
Mrs. Terrazas  
Principal  
Madonna del Sasso School 
 
 



Our	
  school	
  will	
  be	
  sponsoring	
  the	
  Farmers	
  Market	
  for	
  our	
  
MDS	
  International	
  Festival	
  

	
  

COME	
  JOIN	
  THE	
  FUN!!	
  
July	
  10,	
  2016	
  

8:00	
  a.m.	
  –	
  5:00	
  p.m.	
  
	
  

Music	
  	
  -­‐	
  Games	
  -­‐	
  Food&	
  Entertainment	
  
Free	
  Admission	
  

	
  

Volunteers	
  needed	
  –	
  please	
  contact	
  	
  
Meyzel	
  Santiago	
  @	
  831-­‐229-­‐8550	
  

	
  

We	
  are	
  in	
  need	
  of	
  canopy	
  tents	
  for	
  this	
  event,	
  if	
  you	
  have	
  
one	
  available	
  please	
  let	
  us	
  know.	
  

	
  


